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     Sponsorship for Parents and Grandparents 
 

                        

 

The hugely popular Parent and Grandparent Program (PGP) for Canadian immigration is 

reopening on Jan 2nd, 2018. Come to learn about: 

 New changes to parental sponsorship 

 Super Visa eligibility & application process 

 Calculation of family size, income, and fee payment 

 Medical examination & insurance 
 
 

December 2nd, 2017 (Saturday) 

10:00 am - 11:30 am 

 Fairview Branch, Toronto Public Library 

Room 1, 1/F., 35 Fairview Mall Drive, North York, ON M2J 4S4 

For information and registration: 
 Library Settlement Worker: 416-707-8259 

Space is limited. Please call to register 
    


